

WPNS Working Group. "Biathlon"

MEETING DATE: 05 July 2020

Present: Simon Alanson, Geir Colbjornsen, John Jaques, Gary Coliander, Ralf Rombach,

- Shooting times from Tor?
  - o What do we think?
    - We need to look at the hits/misses as well
    - What about the percentages with the relay?
    - Podiums statistics.
  - o How does this affect our work?
    - We need to look more at this data in the future.
  - o Do we need more information?
    - We need the hits/misses and podium.
    - Where is the times measured from in the LW class.
  
- How do we need to work going forward:
  - o Rifle check protocol.
    - Have this data put in.
  - o Equipment inventory
    - Use the same as now and look at the changes throughout the season.
  
- Make sure to have all the equipment ready for the first world cup.

Next meeting: 15. august